
18/10/2018 

MR stephen Crosby 
ST 
NSW 
scrosby@internode.on.net 

RE: DA2018/1602 - 57 Robertson Road SCOTLAND ISLAND NSW 2105

Hello Adam,

I have been to see Andrea and understand the chlorine smell problem. Her child is very 
sensitive which is very unfortunate. I have asked the AWTS service people to check the 
system and make sure it is operating correctly, and is not over chlorinated. 

Sent: 18/10/2018 12:43:07 PM
Subject: Online Submission


